
From: Priester, Nicole <NicolePriester@gov.sc.gov>
To: Carolyn Youmans <CarolynYoumans@scsenate.gov>
CC: Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 5/12/2014 5:57:30 PM
Subject: RE: Celebration and Ribbon Cutting for Safe Harbor's House for Domestic Violence 

victims

Carolyn,

Thank you for your email and for extending an invitation to Governor Haley to attend the celebration/ribbon cutting
for Safe Harbor's House for Domestic Violence victims on Tuesday, July 8th at 10:00 AM at the Shaver Complex in
Seneca. Governor Haley appreciates the kind invitation, but regrettably Governor Haley has a scheduling conflict that 
morning in Columbia. Thank you for thinking of Governor Haley, and I will be sure to let you know if her schedule is to 
change between now and July 8th.

Nicole

Nicole Priester
Scheduler | Office of Governor Nikki Haley
(803) 734-5151
NicolePriester@gov.sc.gov

From: Carolyn Youmans [mailto:CarolynYoumans@scsenate.gov]
Sent: Thursday, May 08, 2014 3:16 PM
To: Priester, Nicole
Subject: Celebration and Ribbon Cutting for Safe Harbor's House for Domestic Violence victims

Nicole,

Senator Alexander will be attending the above celebration and would like for Governor Haley to attend. The
celebration/ribbon cutting for Safe Harbor's House for Domestic Violence victims on Tuesday, July 8th at 10:00AM at
the Shaver Complex, 698 West South, 4th Street, Seneca, SC. Contact person -  Susan Spitzer 864-630-8796 (cell).

Let me know if you need anything further.

Thanks,
Carolyn
carolynyoumans@scsenate.gov

Carolyn W. Youmans
Administrative Assistant to
Senator Thomas C. Alexander, Chairman 
Senate Labor, Commerce & Industry Committee 
Post Office Box 142
Columbia, South Carolina 29202
Telephone: (803) 212-6220
Fax: (803) 212-6299
Email: carolynyoumans@scsenate.gov
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